
October 3, 2024 
 
Dear Brother Knights, 
 
This month’s meeting will be Monday, October 14, beginning at 7:00pm in Margaret 
Mary Hall in Sacred Heart Church. 
 
At our last meeting the bills to: Tom’s and Upton Florist were paid.  
A donation to MCCL passed. 
 
Thank You, thank you, thank you to all fellow Knights, their spouses and family members 
who helped this with this years’ Pork Chop Supper. We had an excellent turn-out again. 
This does not happen without YOU! We served about 500 meals. A special thank you to 
the new members and the youth (grandkids) who lent a hand. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 Sunday, October 13 – Family Fun Fest – from 3:30-6:30 pm at the Lakeside.  
               Everyone ages 0-100 are invited to this afternoon of fun,  
    food, and live music by Blonde and the Bohunk. There will 
               be food available along with a cash bar.  
                          The free will offering will benefit local charities. 
 Monday, October 14 – Columbus Day and Knights of Columbus Meeting 
 Friday, November 1 – All Saints Day 
 Monday, November 11 – Veteran’s Day and Hunters and Harvest Mass 
                A light meal will follow and a KC meeting. 
     More information to come. 
 
Bishop Carlos Mendoza from Venezuela, along with an airline pilot from Rockford, IL, 
and a plumber from Minneapolis recently visited our farm. Bishop Mendoza wanted to 
visit a U.S. farm, as he has a farm background in Venezuela. He did some tillage with au-
to-steer tractor, visited Dorrich Dairy, combined soybeans, and visited the CHS Elevator. 
He was amazed with all the technology. This was quite different from the farm back 
home, consisting of a few chickens, Alpacas, and a couple of Jersy cows. The blessing 
over our noon meal and harvest crew was very special, even though none of us understood 
a word of it! 
 
As Knights of Columbus let’s strive to be welcoming hosts in our everyday lives! 
For your insurance needs, contact Tony Rosemeir at 320-875-4535 or 320-368-0306. 
 
Prayer of the month: Lord as we celebrate Columbus Day this month, we remember that 
his first name means “Christ-bearer”. Help us, as Knights of Columbus, to bring your 
presence to others. 
 
        Happy Fall! 

       Alan Bryce Grand Knight 

                                            320-808-1878 
                  abryce@gctel.net 
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